
 
Stephanie Feinerman 
SDSA Associate Member since 2016  
 
I’m grateful and honored to have been nominated to serve on 
our SDSA Board. For the past two years I’ve served as a Board 
Alternate and would love to continue as a Board Member for the 
next cycle. 
 
During those two years I helped modernize our membership 
applications and database management, and helped Gene 
optimize the wifi in his office to something that finally works! I’ve 

also greatly appreciated being a part of our monthly zoom meetings; hearing everyone’s stories 
has helped us all stay connected in trying times. Despite our collective hardship, the SDSA is still 
striving to promote our craft with a robust new website, fantastic interviews and behind the 
scenes. I’m proud of the work we’ve done on the Board to aid this.  
 
Our members are examples of the highest standard in the field, and I would be honored to 
serve our collective interests in inspiring the next generation.  
  
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
Stephanie Feinerman 


